WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

TODAY, A FEW LETTER MONTH EMAILS AND A WORD ABOUT OUR UPCOMING CONCERT.

[Ray and Kathleen] We listen every day. Especially like your 5 min. Before the hour newscasts. Also your beautiful music, not contemporary. And the especially beautiful National Christian Choir. God bless,

[Roger - Shawano] Dear WRVM Staff: Happy 51st birthday. I've been listening to WRVM since 1988. Time goes by too fast! Lord's blessings on your continued radio ministry.

[Carol from Neenah] Dear WRVM. What I listen to depends upon my work schedule. I love Morning Watch, Breakpoint, and the Manager's desk, Janet Parshall and all the programs from 6-7PM. I also enjoy the Saturday morning kids' programs, but I especially enjoy the beautiful drive to work I have listening to your program. One day I was driving and enjoyed a gorgeous sunrise and you were playing, "Lord of all . . ".What a wonderful way to start the day! Since last year, your station has gained two new listeners in my household. My two adult sons have moved in with me, and your station continues to bless us. We have been to two concerts--The King's Brass and the Booth Brothers. We are looking forward to the Ball Brothers next.

THE CONCERT WITH THE BALL BROTHERS IS COMING UP FAST! IT'S JUST 3 WEEKS FROM TOMORROW. ABSOLUTELYGOSPEL.COM HAD THIS TO SAY ABOUT THE BALL BROTHERS:

If you haven't heard of the Ball Brothers, let me assure you, you are missing out on one of the finest groups in Christian Music. Notice that I did not mention a specific genre of Christian Music, because these four talented guys are some of the best at what they are called to do and have been doing for years. They are truly some of the best vocalists out there. In all of my many years in the business, I feel like the Ball Brothers are one of the most underrated groups out there. The tag line for their music ministry is "music that spans the generations," and that is the truth. Their fan base is from the young to the old and then some...

THE DATE IS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 26; THE PLACE IS SOUTHWEST HIGH SCHOOL IN GREEN BAY. THE TIME IS 7:00 PM WITH DOORS OPENING APPROXIMATELY ONE HOUR EARLIER. THIS IS A TICKETED EVENT. GENERAL ADMISSION TICKETS ARE \$15; ARTIST CIRCLE TICKETS ARE \$25. YOU CAN PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS ONLINE AT OUR WEB SITE; WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING US DURING REGULAR OFFICE HOURS, 920-842-2900.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.